
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

October 3, 2021 
 
 
RE:  Wellstar Health System Contract Negotiations with UnitedHealthcare; No Impact on 
AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance   
  
Dear Valued Wellstar Patient, 
 
We are reaching out with an important update about Wellstar Health System’s contract 
negotiations with UnitedHealthcare.   
  
We have received some calls from patients who have the AARP Medicare Supplement 
insurance from UnitedHealthcare who are uncertain whether our current contract 
negotiations would impact their coverage. To eliminate this uncertainty, we wish to 
reassure you that the current contract negotiations do not, in any way, affect 
patients with the AARP Medicare Supplement from UnitedHealthcare. As an AARP 
Medicare Supplement from UnitedHealthcare policyholder, you will continue to have full 
access to the Wellstar doctors and hospitals you know and trust.  
 
We greatly appreciate that you have trusted us with your healthcare. We understand 
how important it is to maintain access to Wellstar’s local, high-quality providers and 
hospitals that are there when you need them.   
  
If you would like more information about Wellstar’s providers and services, please visit 
our website at www.wellstar.org or contact the Wellstar team at (770) 956-STAR or 
(770) 956-7827.  
   
   
Sincerely,   
   
Barbara Corey   
Senior Vice President, Managed Care   
Wellstar Health System   
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